“ Very Important Message to our Veterans "

NATIVE AMERICAN INCOME
TAX SETTLEMENT

Native American Veterans ( Living or Deceased ) that served during the
years of 1977 to 2005 and claimed tribal land as their domicile ( home)
may be eligible for the

Native American Income Tax Settlement Fund!

The Arizona Department of Veteran Services will not accept claims after
December 31, 2019. Please contact the Veterans & Family Services Office =
for complete information on eligibility and filing. The filing date will not
be extended so it is very important that you file now before it is too late
and this includes the families of the eligible deceased veteran.

Please Contact:

e Veteran & Family Services Office
" 520-562-3389 -
Located at Executive KI, Bldg 1 - Sacaton
Talk to our Veteran Team
Eric White—Veteran Service Officer - 520-562-5144

Darrell Whitman - Peer Support Specialist - 520-610-2037
Wesley Rhodes - Peer Support Specialist - 520-610-4384
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